
 

V Club of Saint Pius V Parish 
215 Maple Street 

Lynn, Massachusetts  01904 

 

TO: All V Club Members 

 

The February drawing for our parish V Club was held on Thursday, February 15, 2024 

at the St. Pius V Pastoral Center.  Thanks to Fr. Mark and Sandy for assisting in drawing 

our lucky winners!  

Congratulations to all our winners!!!   Our “Lucky Dozen” for this month were: 
 

 

PRIZE NUMBER NAME ADDRESS CITY 

$1000 995 William and Mary Clancy  Lynn 

$300 774 Joan M Regan  Lynn 

200 550 Richard Grindrod  Lynn 

100 252 Amy Ewing  Methuen 

50 056 Lauretta Rocheleau  Peabody 

50 663 John Laubner  Lynn 

50 816 James Murpy  Lynn 

50 029 Ellen Eagar  Lynn 

50 772 Tom Fabrizio  Lynn 

50 776 Doris Copponi  Lynn 

50 063 Kathleen Lathum  E Hampstead, NH 

50 952 Timothy MacGeorge  Bonita Springs FL 

 

 

    

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL WINNERS  

 

The next drawing of the "V CLUB" is scheduled for March 13, 2024 at the St. Pius V 

Pastoral Center. Please make sure your dues are paid through February 2024 to be 

eligible for the March 2024 drawing.  Memberships are available by calling the Parish 

Center at 781-595-7487.   

Please check your bill to make sure your address and the amount you owe is correct.  If 

there is a problem, please call Mary Ellen at the rectory (781-595-7487).  The amount 

stated is what you owe for March plus any arrears.  A special thanks to all those 

members who pay ahead on their dues; it saves us quite a bit of postage each month. 

 

Sincerely, 

The V CLUB Committee 


